
Memorandum 
City of Lawrence  
Planning and Development Services  
 
TO: David L. Corliss, City Manager 

 
FROM: Sandra Day, AICP, Planner II 

 
CC: Scott McCullough, Planning and Development Services Director  

 
Date: For January 21, 2014 meeting 

 
RE: City Commission acceptance of dedication of easement with Final 

Plat of Langston Heights Addition, PF-13-00084 
 

 
 
Attachments: 
 
Attachment A: Staff Report 
Attachment B: Planning Commission Minutes 
Attachment C: Langston Heights Addition Final Plat 
 
The Planning commission on December 18, 2013 approved the final plat for Langston 
Heights Addition. As the plat includes the dedication of easements and rights-of-way it 
has been placed on the City commission agenda for acceptance of such as shown on the 
attached drawing.  
 
Action Requested 

• Accept the dedication of easements and rights-of-way as shown on the Langston 
Heights Additional Final Plat.  


